3rd Grade
Math and Science!
(Week of Sept. 20th)

Math

Science

Students have been using strategies
to add 3 digit numbers. They have
been using place value to help them
break apart numbers to add. They
also have been practicing their
rounding skills to the nearest ten. We
also have been finding time using
word problems. Students are having
fun trying to complete a 2 minute time
test with multiplying by 2 and 3.

Students have been investigating why
ocean fossils can be found in the
middle of lllinois or how whale bones
were found in the Sahara Desert.
They also read about the largest
dinosaur that has been discovered and
how the process worked. They were
able to go on their own fossil dig in
class to discover what animals were
found in different layers of the earth.







